
Sisterly Visits – 1-page summary of feedback 

Relationship among Carmels 
 With some sisters unable to travel, written communication is more important than ever as a means 

of staying connected 

 
Formation / New Membership 
 Explore collaboration in the areas of facilitation, formation and finance 

 Explore geographical groupings of Carmels for the same reasons as above (as with the New England 
Carmels) including the use of ZOOM  

 Formation resources needed in every area: initial, on-going, leadership 

 Carmelite Forum arose from a dream. Need sisters now to pick up and apply themselves to continue 
that dream 

 Common house of formation 
 Consider CCA partnering in vocation recruitment. Collaborate in on-line presence. 
 

 
Leadership 
 Consider further delegating responsibilities of the LT among membership to make it more possible 

for sisters to serve on the LT.  
 

Present Leadership Team Delegations 
 Archives   Colette 

 Newsletter   Cecelia 

 Treasurer   Marjorie  

 Website   Jeanne-Marie 

 Administrative Assistant Cherry Caparas (facility liaison/registrations) 

 Prioresses Meeting  Susan Weber and Judy Long 

 Newer Member Meeting Celia Ashton, Cecelia Kang, Maria Fideles 

 Sisterly Visits  delegated for 2016-2018 term: 

         Marjorie, Carolyn, Marita, Susan, Ann, Colette 

 
Suggested delegation by the current Leadership Team moving forward  

 Have a CCA task force help with the planning of the National Meeting 
 

 
International Outreach/Collaboration 
 Strengthen communication / remember the website Sr. Jennifer (Australia) set up: CAW (Carmelite 

Across the World) 

 Possible exchange of sisters / perhaps experiencing Carmel in another country sometime after 
solemn profession 

 Connect the next generation internationally 

 Have international age groups work together 

 Open formation initiatives (Women at the Well was mentioned) to other Associations internationally 


